
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 27th September 2024 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we explored some more about the Creation Story and discussed different aspects of it. 

In English, we wrote instructions about how to play our stone age games, created a fact file 

about an inventor/invention and explored some of the other characters in our story.  

In Maths, we have looked at comparing and ordering numbers and rounding. 

In Science, we have explored different bones in our body and their names. 

In Spanish, we have learned to count in 10s to 100. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Hunter for his great effort with instructions about playing his game and 

Freddie for his great cave art drawings. 

Headteacher's Award: Danny for perseverance with Spanish even though it is not his 

favourite and Molly for showing perseverance and running non-stop for 10 minutes around the 

playground in PE. 

Shining Stars: George, Danny, 

Pupil Voice: “I like the food in the Stone Age!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

• Wednesday 2nd October- Stay and play for Pre school children- spread the word. Call 
office to book a place. 

• Thursday 3rd October- Provisional date for individual and sibling school photos 
• Friday 4th October - Grandparents Tea 
• Thursday 10th October – Farming Thursday starts for Otters 
• Thursday 17th October Open Afternoon- All welcome- spread the word!  


